Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Wednesday 9 August 2023 15:22

To: Peter Keegan

Subject: RE: Youghal EIA Portal Notice Confirmation Notice Portal ID 2023135

Dear Mr Keegan

We refer to your email dated 9 August 2023 and wish to acknowledge receipt of the EIA Portal
Confirmation Notice.

Regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford
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